
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NORTH 
High SchoolS 

 ​985 Gorge Blvd., 
         Akron, OH 44310 

 
  330-761-2665 

 

  330-761-2661 

 Winter Break is from 12-21-20 to 1-1-21  
 

Monday - Thursday 
After school tutoring 

 
After school tutoring is 

available on Google Meet  
@ ​NHSSales​ M-TH 3:30-4:30 

& 
District Help Desk​ M-TH 

4:00-7:00  

    

NHS News 
 

Academics 
● Teachers will individually hold their exams from 12/15 to 1/16.  Students must attend the exam virtually.  In 

order to make-up the exam, the student will need to have approval from an administrator.  
● As a requirement by the state, seniors will need to take their CTE exam in person.  This will be held in Jan.  
● Seniors who need to take the OST or workkeys test to meet graduation requirements will need to complete the 

test by 12-18-20.     If the test is not completed by 12-18, the students will not graduate in June.  Students have 
received personal emails and phone calls.  

● In January, the counselors will begin reaching out to current 9th, 10th, and 11th-grade students for scheduling 
for the 21-22 school year.  

● Semester ends on 1-15-21.    Please reach out if you need any assistance.  
 

 

Follow Us. 
 

Keep up with the latest North High School 
happenings on social media. 
 

   

Contact Us. 
 

985 Gorge Blvd., Akron, OH 44310 
 

 ​330-761-2665 

https://meet.google.com/lookup/nhssales
https://meet.google.com/hjb-yumf-qra
https://twitter.com/AkronNorthHS?s=09
https://www.facebook.com/KimSabetta/#_=_
https://instagram.com/north_hs_vikings?igshid=pikw85wtg1ym

